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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Vladimir Valenta <vladimirvalenta@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 9:05 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir,

I strongly oppose the maximum 10:1 leverage cap on forex trades. I hope the regulators will reconsider.

Sincerely,
Dr. Vladimir Valenta


